
Dear Camper and Family,



Thank you for your participation in the Waterville Valley Recreation Department’s Summer 
Day Camp program! We are looking forward to a fantastic summer with you all!  In order to 
keep our camp safe and enjoyable, we want to make you aware of several things as we dive 
into Summer. Please carefully read the following and sign at the bottom of the page 
indicating that you have read and understand these points. Thank you!



✴ Campers should come to camp each day prepared for a day of fun and outdoor exploration. 
Please provide your child with the following each and every day:



✴ sunscreen


✴ sneakers


✴ bathing suit and towel


✴ a healthy lunch (soda or candy not permitted), and two healthy snacks


✴ plenty of water to drink with water bottle



✴CELL PHONES/ANY DEVICES OR TABLETS ARE NOT PERMITTED DURING SUMMER 
CAMP or field trips. We will not be collecting them, they are simply not permitted. 
Leave them at home. Our camps are designed to be adventurous and “offline.”



✴ Daily camp registration begins at 9:00am and pickup is at 4:00pm.


✴Campers must attend at least one regular day of camp before attending a Wednesday field 
trip day to an off-site location.


✴ Camp passes are valid only during regular camp weeks and are not valid for the last week, 
Trip & Travel Week.


*Before care is available from 8-9am with advanced registration and payment ($5/day).


* LATE PICK UP - starting at 4pm we will charge $5 for every 10 minutes you are late picking 
up your child. Ex: If parent picks child up at 4:12pm they will be charged $10.



I ____________________________ have read the above statements and understand the 
requirements for participation in WVRD Summer Day Camp. 



__________________________________________  _____________


Parent/Guardian Signature      Date



__________________________________________  _____________


Camp Supervisor Signature      Date



__________________________________________  _____________


Recreation Director Signature      Date



Thank you very much, and we are looking forward to a spectacular summer with you!



Waterville Valley Recreation Department * (603) 236 4695 * wvrdcamps@watervillevalley.org
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